Wareham Recycling Committee
October 16,2019

Meeting was called to order at 6:08 pm

Present were Jennifer Gady, Eart Russell, Marilyn Russel, Wanda Savary,, and Anne
Marie Brooks.

There was no secretary's report.

Treasurer's report is attached. Wanda moved to accept it, Jen seconded the motion. It
passed unanimously.

In Marilyn's coordinator's report, we received a $1500 grant from DEP. This will be used
for printing and other allowed expenditures

The paint shed is closed until spring. Invoice for pickup will be sent to SEMass.
Hazardous waste day will be Nov 16 at locations in Marion and Carver.

Matt Stanton brought a high School group from the key club last Saturday to help.
There is a leak in the office roof that may need to be sealed

Accounts have been reconciled with the accountant. All are in order.

The meeting adjourned at 6:50 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

AnneMarie Brooks( for Charlene Price)
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